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MAPLEWOOD, Mo. –  is proud to announce their latest donation Saint Louis Closet Co.
of $3,508 for  (NCJWSTL). Made National Council of Jewish Women - St. Louis
through Saint Louis Closet Co.’s giveback initiative , this donation Closets for a Cause
comes from a percentage of gross sales made throughout June.

https://www.stlouisclosetco.com/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.ncjwstl.org/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.stlouisclosetco.com/giving-back/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link


So far in 2020, Saint Louis Closet Co. has donated a total of $12,870 to multiple local 
nonprofits, which also includes Stray Rescue of St. Louis, Down Syndrome Association 
of Greater St. Louis, and Habitat for Humanity Saint Louis.

Founded in 1895, NCJWSTL started the first free milk program in public schools and 
continues to serve children’s needs today. Their community service programs reach 
almost 17,000 people in St. Louis each year. These are designed to meet needs identified 
by the community they mean to serve.

Funds will be contributed towards the nonprofit’s , which is one of Back to School! Store
their longest running community service projects. For over 20 years, BTSS has provided 
more than 20,000 underserved elementary-aged students with the tools they need to go 
to school and stay there throughout the year.

Each month, a new charity is being selected for this dynamic effort. July’s selection is 
. For more information on Closets for SSM Health Cardinal Glennon Children’s Hospital

a Cause, please visit .www.stlouisclosetco.com/giving-back

https://www.ncjwstl.org/back-to-school-store/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.ssmhealth.com/cardinal-glennon?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.stlouisclosetco.com/giving-back/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

